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First name: Roy

Last name: McCleery

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Mr. Cleery called team leader Andrew Mueller on October 13th stating he was unable to access the

project website and was interested in providing comment on the project. He stated the Forest Service had done

some work in the area and is now unable to access his property. Andrew Mueller returned the phone call on

November 6th and left a message with the project website address. 


